
 

                                     

 

Memo  
To: Mayor and Hayden City Council 

From: Alan Soderling, P.E., Public Work Director 

Date: 4-1-2024 

Agenda Item: Notice of Award to Poe Asphalt Paving Inc. for 2024 Road Maintenance Project – Huetter Road 

Agenda Item Location 
New Business 

 
Recommended Action or Motion 
Staff recommends approval and authorization of the Mayor to sign the Notice of Award and Contract 
with Poe Asphalt Paving Inc. for $499,755.00 not to exceed without prior authorization for the 2024 
Road Maintenance Project – Huetter Road. 
 
Summary 
Our annual Road Maintenance Project was out to bid from March 15 thru the 29. We received two bids 
for the project. Poe Asphalt Paving Inc. is the low bidder with all of their appurtenant documents 
necessary for an acceptable bid. This year’s project scope is to pulverize the top 8” of road on Huetter 
Road. That material will be compacted and we will be able to place well graded road base on top of 
that. Once it is graded and compacted then we will pave a 4” asphalt section on top. The end will result 
in a rehabilitated roadway.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
The 2024 Road Maintenance Project is included in the FY2024 budget. The budgeted amount is 
$1,268,166.00. This project amount is for $499,755.00. Therefore, this has no fiscal impact on the 
FY2024 budget.     
 
Budget Funding Source / Transfer Request 
GL 110-532-54304 Road and Parking Lot Maintenance 
 
Attachment   
See attached Bid Summary, Notice of Award and 2024 Road Maintenance Contract below for 
reference.             



 

 

 

 

CITY OF HAYDEN 

2024 ROAD MAINTENANCE PROJECT 

BID SUMMARY* 

Bid Opening: March 29, 2024 at 2:00PM 

 

CONTRACTOR BASE BID 

COEUR D’ALENE PAVING $ 643,600.00 
POE ASPHALT PAVING INC. $ 499,775.00 

 












